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MISSION STATEMENT

 Tucson Republican Women support and promote the principles
of the Republican Party through programming which educates,
through newsletters that inform the membership on legislative
issues, through supporting women running for elective office,

and through campaigning for Republican candidates.

 



Our Nation will be voting shortly for our new
President. This will be a significant election as we, a
nation divided, are deciding between freedom and
liberty or larger government and demagoguery.
Please consider and reflect on these valuable words
spoken by the Rev. Matthias Burnett to the new
Connecticut government in 1803:

To God and posterity you are accountable for them [your rights and your rulers]... Let not your children
have reason to curse you for giving up those rights, and prostrating those institutions which our fathers
delivered to you as a sacred palladium, and which by the blessing of God have been peculiarly
beneficial to the order, peace and prosperity of this State,....

His words reflect on our country today.

Membership for 2025!
 

Tucson Republican Women is now accepting
Membership Renewals for 2025.

 
Any dues collected in October, November and

December of this year will go towards your 2025
Membership.

 

 



 
Membership forms are available online and at our

General Membership Meetings.

 
We are also accepting New Membership for 2025 at

this time. Please inform your friends and family.

2024 Liberty Ladies,

Please note that the Tea for
the Liberty Ladies has
changed to

Sunday, November 17th

Invitation to follow.

70K Membership Challenge
 
The silver-tone 70k pin is an exquisite custom-
designed brooch that can also be worn as a
pendant on a necklace. The pin’s focal point
features a flower, surrounded by 7 simulated
pearls to represent your success towards
reaching our goal of 70,000 members in 2024.
The pearls are adorned with sparkling red stones,
representing our unified Republican voices.
 

Members may order

their pins here.

 

 



Nominating Committee
Those nominated as a 2025 TRW Officer candidate will be announced at the October General
Meeting on Monday, October 28, 2024.

The following Officer positions will be voted on at the November General Meeting on Monday,
November 25, 2024.

President
 1st Vice President - Programs

 2nd Vice President - Membership
 3rd Vice President – Arrangements

 4th Vice Presient – Ways & Means
 Secretary

 Treasurer

 
 

Happiest of Birthdays to you!
 
If you see these ladies around town,
be sure to wish them a Happy
Birthday and best wishes for many
more trips around the sun!
 

Lenna Fletcher
 

Dianna Kay
 

Caroline Straub

 

 



In Memoriam
 Paul Marsh

Paul Marsh served in the US Army during Korea and continued service to
his country as  Precinct Committeeman and State Committeeman for the
Republican Party, even elected as a Pima County Supervisor. As a supporter of
veterans, he was a driving force behind the Arizona Veterans' Memorial Cemetery
in Marana and was inducted into the AZ Veterans' Hall of Fame in 2015. Paul
was interred at the veterans' cemetery in Sep 2024.

 



 


